
IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION. 
PLEASE DISTRIBUTE.  

Dear KLX Inc. Supplier: 

 

You may have received our recent communication regarding the early 2016 establishment of 
KLX Aerospace Solutions International GmbH, a Swiss-based subsidiary of KLX Inc. This is to 
notify you that due to regulatory changes, creation of this entity is no longer required, and has 
been suspended indefinitely. There will be no new entity created.  

The previous letter announcing KLX International is null and void.  Specifically, the purchasing 
entity of KLX Aerospace Solutions, Inc. as well as our cage codes will remain as is, with no 
changes.  Therefore, NO changes will be required for your company.  

Please assist us in communicating this message to those within your organization who should 
be made aware. Do not hesitate to reach out to me or to your KLX Representative with any 
questions in the interim.  We apologize for any confusion. As always, all current news can be 
found on our website at klxaerospace.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

John A Cuomo       
Group Vice President & General Manager  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://klxaero.com/about-us/newsroom/

